

February 3-4, 2024 Canter's Cave 4-H Camp



A fun-filled overnight adventure where you can relax and spend time with 4-H friends from across southeastern Ohio.

WHEN: Saturday, February 3

(Registration from 3-4 p.m.)

to Sunday, February 4 (Checkout at 10 a.m.)

WHERE: Canter's Cave 4-H Camp

1362 Caves Rd. Jackson, OH 45640

WHO: Teens ages 13-18 (as of Jan. 1)

COST: \$40 *Make checks payable to:

Canter's Cave 4-H Camp or pay by

Credit Card at:

go.osu.edu/GalliaExtensionPayment

Must Complete Registration at go.osu.edu/TeenWinterRetreat









111 Jackson Pike, Suite 1572 Jackson, OH 45640

740-446-7007 Phone

www.gallia.osu.edu

Teem Miniter Retireat

Dear Registered and/or Potential Camper:

The Teen Winter Retreat is almost here and we hope you are looking forward to having a great time again this year. Registration for the retreat will be held on **Saturday**, **February 3**, **from 3–4 p.m.** at the Harrison 4-H Leadership Center **and will dismiss at 10 a.m. on Sunday**, **February 4**.

The Teen Winter Retreat will feature many fun events, activities and programs that we hope you will take part in. You will need to complete your online health form at go.osu.edu/CantersHealthForm Please bring warm clothes and comfortable shoes as we will probably be taking part in some outdoor activities during the retreat. You will also need to bring your own, bedding, towels and bathroom supplies.

I would also like to remind you of the camp rules that everyone will need to observe.

- 1. No alcoholic beverages
- 2. No tobacco products
- 3. No harmful or illegal drugs
- 4. No firearms or knives of any kind
- 5. No marijuana (including medical marijuana)
- 6. No fireworks

Please remember that no visitors (except parents) will be allowed without prior permission from the camp director. It is important that you share this information with anyone who may be planning to visit you during camp, as we will require them to leave.

Registrations should be submitted online by Wednesday, January 31st at:

go.osu.edu/TeenWinterRetreat. If you know of other individuals who are interested in attending the Teen Winter Retreat, we will still have space available. A minimum of 20 campers need to be registered before Jan. 31st or the event may be cancelled. Contact Erin Dailey at 740-688-5026 or dailey.108@osu.edu. We are looking forward to the Teen Winter Retreat this year and hope you are too!

See you on Saturday, February 3rd!

Sincerely,

Erin Deel Dailey

OSU Extension, Gallia County

Erin Deel Dailey

Extension Educator IV, 4-H Youth Development